
 

 

15 May 2023 

 

Notice on the closure of Enrich Banking Priority Counter Services at branches 

 

Please be informed that starting from 19 June 2023 (Monday), branches of Bank of China 

(Hong Kong) will be renovated in phases and Enrich Banking Priority Services Counter will 

be terminated to provide more convenient and high-quality banking service. During this period, 

branches will continue to operate and maintain services as usual. Enrich Banking customers 

who need to use general banking services can use self-service machine or other service 

counters. 

 

Customers can also enjoy our convenient banking services through our diversified electronic 

channels like Internet Banking, Mobile Banking, Phone Banking and ATMs. 

 

For enquiries, please call Enrich Banking Services Hotline at (852) 3988 2988. 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited 

                                                            


